For Sale by Tender or Expression of Interest to Lease

Dalwallinu Caravan Park

Councit is seeking tenders for the purchase of the Shire of Dalwallinu Caravan Park situated 254 km
north of Perth. The Dalwallinu Caravan Park is a popular stop over for tourists during the wildflowers
season in addition to having a number of permanent residents.

Facilities include 42 powered sites, 10 unpowered sites, two (2) ablution blocks, campers kitchen, a
three (3) bedroom caretaker residence with office and 3 two (2) bedroom self-contained units rented
on a long term basis.

All facilities are in good condition.

Council will also consider expressions of interest for the lease of the Shire of Dalwallinu Caravan Park
for a period of three (3) years with an option to renew. It is to be noted that the 3 two (2) bedroom
self-contained units are not included in the lease option.

For an information package please contact Keith Jones, Deputy Chief Executive Officer by email
dceo@dalwallinu.wa.gov.au or 9661 0500.

All tenders/expression of interest should be addressed to Jean Sutherland, Chief Executive Officer, PO
Box 141, Dalwallinu and be received by 4pm Monday 13 November 2017.

Jean Sutherland
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




